Office of the Governor

Kay Ivey Governor



(334) 242-7100

STATE OF ALABAMA

TO: All State Agencies

FROM: Governor Kay Ivey

DATE: Sunday, January 10, 2021

RE: Flags Lowered in Honor of United States Capitol Police Officers

In accordance with the <u>presidential proclamation</u>, I am directing flags to be displayed at half-staff as a sign of respect for the service and sacrifice of United States Capitol Police Officers Brian D. Sicknick and Howard Liebengood, who died following the horrific events on Wednesday, January 6, 2021 in our nation's capital, and in honor of all Capitol Police Officers and law enforcement across this nation.

The state of Alabama joins our fellow Americans in mourning the loss of these officers' lives and pray for their families to be comforted during their time of grieving as well as for peace and reconciliation to be restored in our great nation.

Flags should be flown at half-staff until sunset on Wednesday, January 13, 2021.

KI/lj